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Indian Creek would like to welcome all of our new neighbors into the neighborhood. We look forward to meeting you soon!

FALL IS COMING (EVENTUALLY!)

We all hope fall will be here soon to give us some relief from the heat and allow us to open the windows and get started on that fall cleaning (on the other hand, fall could wait just a few more weeks….). This is also a great time to brush up on the Community Rules you received when you bought your home in Indian Creek Estates. Being an informed homeowner helps you maintain the value of your property and prevent any unwanted notices from the HOA for violations you might have been unaware of. 

In the meantime, here are a few of the more pressing issues in the neighborhood right now:
BACK TO SCHOOL MEANS CHILDREN AT THE BUS STOPS

We’re all in a hurry to get to work in the mornings, but please remember that we have children big and small at our bus stops. Keep a close eye on your speed and the children to prevent any unwanted accidents.

YARD MAINTENANCE
The one good side effect of the heat is that the grass doesn’t grow as fast. But this doesn’t mean our yards don’t still need a little trimming. Enjoy the lightened 

workload, but please keep your yard looking nice for your neighbors’ sakes.

STRAY ANIMALS

We still have a few animals running through the neighborhood; I most frequently see a light-colored retriever early in the mornings. These animals can be a danger to others who are out walking their pets on leashes. If you see loose animals, please give Animal Control a call at 862-7928.

PARKING ON THE STREET


At the risk of sounding like a broken record, please remember not to park on the street. At any time. 

FALL EVENT

Getting to know your neighbors is an all- around good idea (who else is going to call if your house catches fire while you’re on vacation?). In the interest of familiarity, the Welcome Committee will soon be planning our fall community event. We hope to have a block party with food, games, and music. Please contact me at cgreen122802@yahoo.com if you have any suggestions for any of the above. 
COMMUNITY DIRECTORY AND EMAIL COMMUNICATION

Send an email to me at the above address to add your phone number to the community directory, or to receive email updates regarding upcoming board meetings and other community goings-on.
If you are aware of violations to our community rules, please feel free to contact our Ghertner representative, Jim Sartor at 277-0323 or at jim.sartor@ghertner.com. 

